Public Notice

In accordance with the provisions of the Chapter 116 of the Texas Local
Government Code, the Commissioners’ Court of Tyler County, Texas, will accept
sealed competitive requests for proposals (RFP’s) with regards to Depository
Contracts. All bid proposals are to be received at the office of the County
Treasurer, located in the Tyler County Courthouse, 100 W. Bluff, Room 003,
Woodville, Texas 75979, no later than 10:00 am Thursday, June 1, 2023. Bids will
be opened and examined, and action taken concerning the Managing Depository
for Tyler County at the regular meeting of the Commissioners’ Court on Monday,
June 5, 2023 beginning at 10:00 am. Information or inquiries concerning
requirements and/or eligibility are available by contacting the Tyler County
Treasurer’s Office at (409)283-3054. Notice is hereby given that Tyler County will
select the most qualified applicant that offers the most favorable terms and
conditions suitable for handling of county funds.
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